

Peak to Peak Charter School Boulder Valley School District RE-2 800 Merlin Drive Lafayette, CO 80026 303.453.4600 303.453.4613 Fax www.peaktopeak.org

November 19, 2014

Dr. Bruce Messinger, Superintendent Dr. Deirdre Pilch, Deputy Superintendent Boulder Valley School District Education Center 6500 Arapahoe Road Boulder, CO 80303

Dear Bruce and Deirdre,

Peak to Peak Charter School is pleased to apply for renewal of its charter contract with the Boulder Valley School District (BVSD). This letter contains references to all the required information needed to comply with the Colorado Revised Statutes, Title 22, Article 30.5, Section 110, Subsection 2, Paragraphs (a) and (b), which define the statutory requirements for a renewal application. Specifically, the statutory requirements and Peak to Peak's responses are listed below.

- (a) Statutory requirement: "A report on the progress of the charter school in achieving the goals, objectives, pupil performance standards, content standards, targets for the measures used to determine the levels of attainment of the performance indicators and other terms of the charter contract and the results achieved by the charter school's students on the assessments administered through the Colorado student assessment program."
 - Peak to Peak's response: The school has provided BVSD with updated versions of the Unified Improvement Plan and the school's strategic plan. These documents contain the information required by the statute quoted above.
- (b) Statutory requirement: "A financial statement that discloses the costs of administration, instruction, and other spending categories for the charter school that is understandable to the general public and that will allow comparison of such costs to other schools or other comparable organizations, in a format required by the state board of education."

Peak to Peak's response: The school has provided BVSD with an updated version of its budget, including multi-year projections, as well as audited financial statements as of June 30, 2014.

Peak to Peak appreciates the opportunity to renew its charter contract with BVSD. If you have any questions about this application letter or the contents of the above-referenced materials, please let us know. We look forward to finalizing the terms of our renewed contract over the next several weeks.

Best regards,

Kelly Reeser

Executive Director of Education

Peak to Peak Charter School

kelly.reeser@bvsd.org

303.453.4711

cc: Peak to Peak Board of Directors

Sam Todd

Executive Director of Operations

Peak to Peak Charter School

sam.todd@bvsd.org

303.453.4611

good scholarship
enlightens
good character
shines